
The First Nations Justice Office is a small 
team from the Department of Justice and 

Attorney-General with staff based in Cairns, 
Townsville and Brisbane.

We have partnered with i2i Global, an 
Indigenous owned and led organisation to 
talk to people about justice for Aboriginal 

and Torres Strait Islander peoples.

The National Agreement on Closing the Gap 
is a commitment by government to improve 

the lives of Aboriginal and Torres Strait 
Islander peoples.

There are too many Aboriginal and Torres Strait 
Islander people in the justice system.

This includes being in trouble with police, 
going to court or in prison.  

This also includes being victim-survivors 
of crime and domestic and 

family violence. 

  
 07 3738 8062 

FNJO-justicestrategy@justice.qld.gov.au
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We are talking to people to help co-design a 
whole-of-government and community 

strategy to have less Aboriginal and Torres 
Strait Islander peoples in the justice system.

We want to make sure the voices 
of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander 
peoples are heard to change this and 

help make a better tomorrow for our people 
and communities.


